Planning for Next Year's Class Lists

AWR School <a wrschool@npsdnj.org>
Reply-To: AWR School <a wrschool@npsdnj.org>

Wed, May 13, 2020 at 3:32 PM

Dear Parents:

I cannot believe that we are just a little over four weeks away from ending this unique 2019/2020 school year. It certainly is a different way we will be ending this school year, but looking back, I can see how the children have grown and taken on the challenge of this year.

As the school year comes to a close, your child's teacher will work collaboratively with their grade level colleagues and administration to prepare for the 2020/2021 school year. Your child's classroom teacher will actively be involved in creating class lists.

Many factors go into placing students into the right homeroom for the upcoming school year, some of which include gender ratios, medical issues, special needs, and learning styles. We will not be taking any requests for specific teachers, but if you have information that you feel your child's teacher should know regarding placement for next year please email your child's homeroom teacher no later than Monday, May 18th. Unfortunately, any requests received after May 18th will NOT be able to be considered.

Sincerely,

Gina M. Hansen - Principal